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Dear Planners
 
We have been very concerned to receive notice that the examination for West

Burton Solar is starting on 7th September, immediately following the examination

start of the Cottam Solar Project on the 5th and 6th September.
 
The inspectorate had previously stated that the schemes could not be examined
together and that the schemes would be examined independently on completely
different timelines to enable interested parties to manage the vast amounts of
information and make submissions.
 
We are part of the 7000 Acres Group and understand they have written to the
inspectorate about how they find it completely unacceptable that the two
programmes appear to be running concurrently.
 
We feel Island Green Power are gaining an unfair advantage as the whole process is
too complex and confusing to run concurrently. It feels as if the public’s point of
view is unimportant.
 
If each development was to be considered separately a 6-month gap would be
much more suitable.
 
Best wishes
 
Wendy & William Rose
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